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The Office of International Affairs hosted a
workshop in the form of an international
exchange workshop in September and invited
international experts and scholars in marine
science to conduct joint courses online.  The
workshop centers around Goal 14 of the
Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs). Goal
14 is all about the sustainable use of water
resources in the environment. The purpose of
the goal is to conserve marine resources,
sustainably use water resources, safeguard
biodiversity, and prevent environmental
degradation. 

During the four-day workshop from September
13 to 16, Prof. Ik Joon Kang from the School
of Interdisciplinary Science and Innovation,
Kyushu University, and Prof. Yun-Chih Liao
from the Department of Earth and Life
Science, University of Taipei, were invited to
give lectures on Japanese environmental
issues on coastal areas, as well as marine
biodiversity and environmental issues,
respectively. Students accepted by the
workshop were from Italy, Taiwan, Japan,
Thailand, and India. 


